RESOLUTION No. 56-2014
2013 Municipal Parking Lot Improvements
Change Order No. 1, Increasing the Total Contract amount by $104,979.00

Councilmember Leckstein introduced and offered for adoption the following Resolution;
seconded by Councilmember Keeler:

WHEREAS, on November 7, 2013, the Borough Council of the Borough of Sea Bright
awarded a contract to Fiore Paving, Inc. of Oceanport, New Jersey for the 2013 Municipal
Parking Lot Improvements Project, and

WHEREAS, the Borough Engineer submitted a Change Order No. 1 dated March 26, 2014
that subsequent to that award, various revisions changing the scope of work are necessary
at this time, and the changes are identified as A. Total Reduction in the amount of
$28,860.00; B. Total Extra of an increased amount of $21,075.00, and C, Total
Supplementary increased amount of $112,764.00 resulting in @ $104,979.00 increase in
the total contract amount from $1,136,734.75 to $1,241,713.75, and

(attached hereto)

CERTIFICATION OF FUNDS
I, Michael J. Bascom, Chief Financial Officer of the Borough of Sea Bright, has certified that
funds are available to pay the aforesaid contractor an additional amount of $104,979.00

from Bond Ordinance 18-2013.

" “MICHAEL 3. BASCOM, CFO

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, by the Borough Council of the Borough of Sea
Bright in the County of Monmouth, that it does hereby approve Change Order No. 1
increasing the overall contact amount by $104,979.00, from $1,136,734.75 to
$1,241,713.75, for the 2013 Municipal Parking Lot Improvements Project that was
awarded to Fiore Paving, Inc., and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that certified copies of this resolution be forwarded to the
following:

1. Finance Manager
2. Borough Engineer
3. Fiore Paving, Inc.

Roll Call: Bills, Keeler, Kelly, Leckstein, LoBiondo, Murphy
abstain Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

April 1, 2014
CERTIFICATION -
|, Christine Pfelffer, Deputy Clerk do hereby certify that the foregoing is
a Resolution adopted by the Borough Council of the Boraugh of Sea
Bright, County of Monmouth, State of New Jersey, at a Council Meeting
held on April 1, 2014.

" - _
Christine Pfeiffer, Deputy Clérk
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